THE CUMBERLAND COUNTY PLAYHOUSE 221 TENNESSEE AVE CROSSVILLE, TN 38557

931 484-5000, was were Massice as com-

September 23, 2017

TO: Greg Wood, City Manager 392 M. Main Street Crossville, TN 38555

SUBJECT: Cumberland County Play House

Dear Mr. Wood,

We thank the city for partnering with the Playhouse to make it one of the leading entertainment venues in this area of the country.

To continue our growth and viability, we are requesting the city support us with donations to the playhouse for the following items or services:

- 1. Install a permanent water tap adjacent to our water feature on Tennessee Ave. This would provide a ready source of water when necessary to refill the water lost due to evaporation and splashing. This requires approx 300 gallon every 10 days or so, depending on the heat and humidity. We would be responsible for the cost of any and all water used.
- 2. Remove top soil, and then gravel an area just past the bus entrance to be used for bus and extra parking during peak show times. The electric and TV companies have set a new pole to raise their lines for buses and RV's, and provisions made for a light for night safety.
- 3. We in turn would like to donate approx, 80 parking bumpers(pictures enclosed) stored on the site to the city for any future use they might have for same. These have a value of around \$2000.00 dollars.

We look forward to our continued relationship and support from our friends on Crossville City-Council.

Dick Shilling, Chairman Building and Grounds